
Waterbury Plan of Conservation and 

Development Update

COMMUNITY 

WORKSHOP

The Waterbury City Plan Commission (CPC) invites you to 

participate in the first Community Workshop for the City’s 

Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD) Update.  

Help us Plan the City’s future by sharing your thoughts 

and ideas on a range of topics, including economic 

development, housing, community facilities and services, 

infrastructure, conservation, and more. 

May 8, 2025 at 7:00 PM

John F. Kennedy High School Auditorium

422 Highland Avenue
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